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OUT OF HOURS WORKS NOTIFICATION 
 
Further to my previous notification, please note the following, revised out 
of hours works for Tower Crane (TC) 1 dismantle and removal, which 
have been approved by Westminster City Council (WCC). In line with TfL 
and Metropolitan Police regulations, wide loads need to be moved when 
traffic on public roads and site activity is light, hence the requirement for 
weekend works. A partial road closure on Hill Street is shown on the 
diagram below. 
 
Saturday 14  October 2023   8am to 6pm 
Sunday  15  October 2023   9am to 6pm 
 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, comments or 
complaints. 
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